
My name is Fiona Wile and I live in Tarago NSW. 

 

I strongly object to Veolia’s proposed incinerator being built in Tarago. 

 

I am concerned for the health and wellbeing of myself and my family and my neighbours as 

a result of pollution from the incinerator. I do not want heavy metals and poisonous gases 

being released into our home environment. My family chose to live on the land because of 

the fresh air and lack of pollution compared with cities and it is not fair for this incinerator 

to undermine this. 

 

I am also concerned about the effect on property value that this will have. Who will want to 

buy land surrounding a rubbish incinerator? The effect on land values will affect our 

mortgages and reduce the ability to sell at market value. 

 

If the incinerator is processing Sydney waste then out the incinerator in Sydney...why ruin 

our little farming town. The fact that the proposal for a Sydney incinerator was refused 

indicates there are valid concerns regarding the harmful effects the pollution will have on 

the people and the land.  

 

I have already lost loved ones to cancer and I do not need my family exposed to pollution 

which will increase the chance of them getting cancer. It is unethical of a company (Veolia) 

to put their profits before the health and wellbeing of a community.  

 

I have read the NSW Government guide on political donation and gift disclosure and 

understand my obligations. 

I confirm I have NOT made any donations or gifts. 

 

Regards 

Fiona  

 


